
        September 20, 2023 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Proposed Modification to Airport Fees and Charges Notice 

 

The Nassau Airport Development Company is proposing a modification of 

Fees and Charges, effective March 1, 2024, pursuant to Article 4 of The 

Airport Authority (Fees and Charges) Regulations, 2009. 

 

The proposed modification is the introduction of an Airport Infrastructure 

Improvement Fee (AIIF)  on General Aviation domestic flights.  The fee is 

not applicable to commercial flights. 

 

For more information or to provide comments please visit our website at 

www.nassaulpia.com. 
 

http://www.nassaulpia.com/

